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2nd October 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

OPAL – donation of unwanted electrical items  
 
As we continue to grow and develop out Outdoor Play and Learning (OPAL) here at Colmers 
Farm Primary we are reaching out to ask for donations of any unwanted or broken electrical 
items that can be used at lunchtimes.  
 
If you do have any electrical items that you are happy to donate, please could you bring 
them into school next week and either pass on to your child’s class teacher or drop them 
into the office.  
 
Electrical items could include: 

• Kettle 

• Toaster  

• DVD player 

• Cameras 

• Mobile phones 

• Tablets 

• Walkie Talkies 

• Vacuum cleaner 

• Monitors  

• Remote controls  

• Desk phones  

• Laptops 
 
As always, we are very grateful for all your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Young 
Head of School 

 


